
 

IWA Newsletter
February 9, 2024

CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS
from the desk of Mrs. Congelio

Congratulations to our January Warriors of
the Month! These students and teacher go
above and beyond to demonstrate the
Warrior trait of being Respectful.

Top Back Row (left to right): Sasha P., Marko D.,
Mrs. Zullo, Dempsey P., Samhita M., Landon H.,
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Rose A., Kosta P
Second Row: Ariana V., Lizzie B., Mayra K., Ari H.,
Cooper J., Aarush M.
First Row: Yug R., Nolan E., Devin S., Edison C.,
Audrey M., Xavier P.
Pictured separately: Valerie T.

SPRING FLING: TICKETS ON SALE NOW!



Spring Fling tickets are available now! Click the link below to purchase single
tickets, a table for 10, or sponsorships!

Click here to buy tickets or be a
sponsor!

Join us for our annual Spring Fling on March 16, 2024 as we honor Sr. Carol
Tobler, SIW, Sr. Catherine Fitzgerald, SIW, Mr. John Biernacki '79, and Mr.
Dick Russ.

We will be celebrating the past, present and future of Incarnate Word
Academy with a buffet dinner, raffles, silent auction, side boards, live music
from @megansullivanviolin and more!

We are also seeking any connections to auction and raffle items including
sporting events, local entertainment and activities, and travel experiences.

Please reach out to Heather Schmuhl
at hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org!

LENT 2024

https://incarnateword.home.qtego.us/
https://www.instagram.com/megansullivanviolin?igsh=eTR3azYxcTE2bWl0&utm_source=qr
mailto:hschmuhl@incarnatewordacademy.org


IWA ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION NEWS

Monthly Meeting - Monday, February 12 at 7 p.m.

The IWA Athletic Association invites all parents and guardians to attend it’s
monthly meetings which are held on the second Monday of each month. Our next
meeting is on Monday, February 12, 2024 at 7 p.m. in the Sisters' Hospitality
Room in St. Joseph Hall.

Spring Sports Registration Now Open!

Spring is just around the corner, and it is



time for CYO Spring Sports Sign-Up. Please
see links and contact information herein to
register or inquire. IWA will be looking to
field teams for Track and Field, Baseball
and Softball. We also encourage any parent
or guardian who would like to volunteer as a
coach to inquire on how to do so. 

Track and Field - Boys and Girls Grades 1 - 8

Open to Boys and Girls Grades 1-8. 
See link to register. Please contact Jill Thein ( jkthein@prodigy.net ) or Joe
Dombrosky ( dombroskyj57@gmail.com ) with any questions. 

Track and Field Registration

Baseball - Boys Grades 3 - 8

See link to register. Please contact Chris Brooks (440-409-6291) or Tony Lee
(440-539-4962) with any questions. 

Baseball Registration

Softball - Girls Grades 3 - 8

See link to register. Please contact Chris Brooks (440-409-6291) or Tony Lee
(440-539-4962) with any questions. 

Softball Registration

Lacrosse & Tennis - Boys and Girls Grades 3 - 8

CYO is also offering Lacrosse (Boys and Girls Grades 3-8) and Tennis (Boys and
Girls Grades 1-8). If there is any interest in Lacrosse or Tennis, please contact
Chris Brooks (440-409-6291) or Tony Lee (440-539-4962). We will attempt to
coordinate with CYO to facilitate participation for our IWA Athletes. 

FIELD DAY LOGO CONTEST - DUE FEB. 9!
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We are asking all students in grades Pre-K through Eighth grade who are
interested in showing off their creative skills to submit a T-Shirt Logo Design for
the school to proudly wear at this year’s Field Day! Click below for an entry form
and for more details.

Click here for a Field Day Logo Contest Entry Form!

NEEDED: MOCK JUDGES FOR SCIENCE FAIR
COMPETITORS

Do you have a background in education, science, or a
related field? If so, we are looking for mock judges to
provide feedback for our 7th grade science fair
competitors. The mock judging will take place on March 6
from 6:30 to 7:30 p.m. in St. Joseph Hall.

Questions? Contact Ms. Rossman at
crossman@incarnatewordacademy.org.

Click here to be a mock
judge!

COMING SOON!
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SPRING SPIRIT WEAR SHOP IS OPEN!
This warm weather has got us thinking about
Spring and the IWA Spring Spirit Wear shop is
open! Check out the variety of items available
just in time for the warmer weather. 

The online shop is open now through Friday,
March 15, 2024. All orders will be filled and
delivered to the school free of charge before
Easter break. Please click here to contact Mrs.
Bleakley if you prefer to pick up your order at
the office when it arrives.

Remember that all sales are final. Click the link
below to shop now!

Click here to shop the spring Spirit Wear
store!
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SOUND OF MUSIC: CALL FOR PROGRAM ADS
AND SHOUT-OUTS

The hills are alive with the Sound of Music! Help support
your Drama Club superstar by placing an ad in the
program, writing a personalized shout-out, and ordering
a recording of the production to enjoy for years to come!
Click the links below to place your orders. 

All orders are DUE BY MARCH 15.

Program
Ads

Shout-Outs DVD/USB
Order

YEARBOOK 23-24 ORDERS

PTSU NEWS
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Father Daughter Dance - Friday, March 8

Click here to Purchase
Tickets!

Click here to Volunteer for the
event!
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February PTSU Meeting

IWA ALUMNI NEWS

Walsh Jesuit High School Honor Roll

Congratulations to the following IWA alumni for
achieving the Honor Roll at Walsh Jesuit High School.

The students below achieved a GPA of 4.0 or higher for
First Honors, or achieved a GPA between 3.5 and 3.9
for Second Honors for the first semester.
Congratulations, Warriors!

Sophia Boltuc '27 - Second Honors
Luke Evensen-Hein '26 - Second Honors
Olivia Ziccardi '24 - First Honors

Are you an Incarnate Word Academy alum? We'd love to hear from you! Please
take a moment, click a button below and send us an update!

Are you an IWA Alum? Click
here!

https://form.jotform.com/42575617255965


  
Incarnate Word Academy

Address: 6620 Pearl Rd
Parma Heights, OH 44130

Tel: 440-842-6818
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